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11th January 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Community Defibrillator Training in Hall – Thursday 18th January (2.30pm) 

 

As you are probably aware, our defibrillator has now been installed next to the outside gate to the School in 

Carnforth Road. This will provide the local community with access to this excellent life-saving equipment 

24 hours / day, 365 days /year. The cost of installing the defibrillator was met thanks to a £1,000 grant 

from Bromsgrove District Council’s New Homes Bonus along with over £600 raised by the children during 

last Summer’s Sponsored Walk.  

 

A free training session on how to use the equipment, to which anyone from the local Community is invited, 

will take place from 2.30 – 3.00pm on Thursday 18th January in the School Hall. If you would like to book 

a place, please call the office on the number listed above. Should you need to access the equipment, call 

999 and you will be given the code to unlock the box.  

 

I would like to say a big thank you to Juliette Fleming and Caroline Spencer who worked together on 

submitting the application for the grant, Mr Mason for obtaining quotes and coordinating the installation 

and our children, their families and friends who supported last Summer’s Sponsored Walk. 

 

Year 3 Swimming 

 

I would like to remind parents of children in Year 3 that there will not be a Swimming session on Tuesday 

16th January as many of the children, who attend Dance Club, will be taking part in the Dance Festival in 

Kidderminster.  

 

Diary Dates 

 

Please find, attached, an updated list of Diary dates, which we trust you will find useful. 

 

PTO 
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After School Clubs – Autumn Term 

 

A wide range of after school clubs will be taking place during the Spring term, starting in the week 

commencing Monday 15th January unless otherwise stated. All clubs will run from 3.15 to 4.15pm.  

 

The Clubs running in the Spring term are as follows: 

 

Mondays -   Multi-skills (Year 1)  

Tuesdays -   Minecraft (Year 4) 

Choir (Years 3 / 4)  

Practical Activities Club (Year 4)  

Art (Year 2) 

Wednesdays -  Dance Club  

Thursdays -  Tennis (Year 2) - starts February 15th  

   Eco Club (Years 2 - 4) – lunch-times (started W/C 8th January) 

Fridays -   Dance Club  

 

Tag Rugby Club for Year 4 will also start on Tuesday 27th February but will not be on the same day each 

week. More details will follow.  

 

If they have not already done so, children will have the opportunity to sign up for these clubs over the next 

few days (unless they begin later in the term).  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 


